
Dear International Partners, 
  
The registration for our English minor programmes is open. You will find more information in the 
brochures attached. Please follow the procedures through the following links: 
  
For the minor Paediatric Physiotherapy: 
http://www.avans.nl/international/programs/programfinder/paediatric-physiotherapy/introduction 
  
Registration can be done through these links as well. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to email me.  
  
Warm regards and hope to welcome your students in the Spring Semester 
René Teunissen 
  
  

 
 

René A.G. Teunissen, MSc  
Departmental Coordinator International Affairs and International Relations Manager, Lecturer Higher Professional Education 
Avans University of Applied Sciences, School of Health 
                    Hogeschoollaan 1, 4818 CR Breda, The Netherlands 
                    PO-Box 90116, 4800 RA Breda, The Netherlands 
 +31 (0)88 5257495 (intern 7495), M +31 (0)619600577, Fax +31 (0)76 5250950 
 rag.teunissen@avans.nl  
I www.avans.nl, www.avans.nl/international 
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